
The River Camac FAS is currently exploring the options to help manage flood
risk within the catchment and the Project Team will be giving an update on
progress. AECOM, DCC (lead authority), SDCC and the OPW will be present to
answer any queries you may have regarding the scheme.

AECOM will be presenting the draft flood extents and further details of some
potential measures that have been identified to date to alleviate flooding across
the catchment.

The purpose of these events are to gain your views on the options to ensure they
are considered at the next stage of the project, which is the selection of the
preferred option.

These events will be held face-to-face. The Project Team will be available
throughout the day for a chat, just pop along anytime, or alternatively you can
come along to hear a 30 minute presentation about the potential options at
various times shown below across each day.

For further information or to raise any queries of interest please see the below
project website and email address:


